
NOTICE  
  

  

The Benchland Water District 2025 Tentative Budget.  

A Public Hearing will be held at the office of the District:  

485 East Shepard Lane, Kaysville, Utah  

On   

December 19, 2024 

At 7:30 pm  

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to hear comments regarding 

the tentative 2025 Budget.  

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons 

needing auxiliary communicative aids and service for this meeting 

should call Scott Parsell at (801) 451-2105 giving at least three 

(3) working days’ notice.  

  

  

  

   

  


